
  



Are you a parent or carer of a child with 
additional needs?  
 

Is learning at home proving to be a challenge? 

Are your children’s additional needs making it hard for them to adapt to learning from home 

or to access the work set via their school at this time?   

Is your child struggling academically or emotionally during the COVID-19 restrictions? 

Are you having difficulties getting your child to focus on their school work? 

If you have a child with additional needs who is struggling emotionally or academically during 

this pandemic we may be able to help. We are Bexley Council’s Early Intervention and Specialist 

Advice Service who normally provide advice and support to schools about children with 

additional needs. We can now provide advice, guidance and signposting for you as parents and 

carers, via phone or email, on how to support your child whilst learning at home and throughout 

this period where schools have partial closures.  

Feel free to get in touch for a chat:   

Telephone : 0203 045 3692 

Email : parentsensupport@bexley.gov.uk  

We are providing this service between 1 —5pm on a Monday and Friday, 9 am-1 pm on a 

Wednesday starting from Monday 11th January 2021.   

Please do email at a time that is convenient to you and we will respond at our earliest 

opportunity.  

If you would prefer a telephone call back please include your telephone number.  

 

 

 

Early Intervention and Specialist Advice Service  

Follow us 

 

If you would like the information in this document in a different format, please call 020 8303 7777 
and ask for Communications/Graphics. The reference to quote is: 607653/02.20 


